
COUNCIL MEETING – 25 February 2016

Recommendations to Council from the Executive meeting held on 
9 February 2016

E/15/102 Treasury Management Strategy and Treasury Policy

The Executive considered a report of the Executive Member for 
Corporate Resources outlining the proposed Treasury Policy and 
Treasury Management Strategy for 2016/17.

Reason for decision: To enable an effective treasury management 
framework to continue to be in place, in line with the CIPFA 
Treasury Management in the Public Services: Code of Practice 
(2011 edition) and the CIPFA Prudential Code for Capital Finance in 
Local Authorities (2011 edition).

RECOMMENDED to Council

that the Treasury Management Policy, Treasury Management 
Strategy Statement and Prudential Indicators for 2016/17, be 
approved.


